
 
 

Courage Day 

To start the half term, we spent the day learning about our new value of courage. We talked 

about the meaning of courage and how we might use our courage to overcome challenges we have 

in life. The children challenged their own fears by walking along a plank, firstly 1 crate high until 

the stack was at 3 crates high leading up to a 4 crate high stack. The children showed great 

courage to complete the plank walk and wanted more so we lowered the plank and started to 

challenge again but the children were blindfolded. The whole class were excellent!  

 
 

Traditional Tales 

Throughout the half term, we have been learning about three traditional tales, 

Goldilocks and the Three Bears, Cinderella and The Three Little Pigs. The 

children were shocked to find someone had been into our class during the night 

and created a mess! The children created their own ‘Wanted’ posters to help 

find the culprit.   

The children investigated a variety of shoes until they 

decided which one might have been Cinderella’s. They also 

danced like Cinderella to help them get into the mindset of how she was feeling.   

The children described the materials that the houses 

were built from by the Three Little Pigs before 

learning to join and slot in DT ready to create their own house using 

recycled materials. 

  

 

King Charles III Coronation 

We celebrated King Charles III’s Coronation by having a whole 

school picnic and party. We came to school dressed in red, white 

and blue and thoroughly enjoyed 

making the day special and 

memorable.   
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Outdoor Area 

After years of fundraising and waiting, we have finally seen the completion of phase 1 in our 

EYFS outdoor area. The team from Cool Canvas worked extremely hard for just over a week to 

create us a fantastic new space. The children now have a wonderful area of artificial grass, a 

dry river bed and water wall. The weather changed just in time for us to have so much fun 

exploring in the sunshine. Now to start fundraising so we can raise enough money for phase 2! A 

massive thank you goes to all that have support our fundraising events to enable the project to 

happen. 
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Explore and Learn Time 

During our independent learning, we have been busy building our friendships, our 

communication skills, teamwork, imagination, knowledge and skills and problem solving. 

 

 

Government funded Pre-school* and Reception places available. 
To find out more about what we have been up to, why not look on our school website 

(https://www.ribchester-st-wilfrids.lancs.sch.uk/) or Facebook page (Ribchester St 

Wilfrid’s C of E Primary School). 

If you wish to visit, please give us a call 01254 878300 or email bursar@ribchester-st-

wilfrids.lancs.sch.uk. 

*Terms and conditions apply 


